
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Remembrance Service  

The community then came together to take part in the Remembrance service in the 

church yard today.  Children from Year 5/6 read the names of the fallen and all 

classes created their own wreaths which were laid at the memorial.  

 

 Owls Visitors  

Owls Class had visitors from the Carnival Society 

who taught us about World War 1 and World War 

2, David and Wilf. David came in wearing a RAF  

pilot outfit from World War 2 and Wilf wearing 

what a soldier from World War 1 would have worn. 

In World War 2, you would wear a tin hat that 

could protect you from any head injuries. We 

asked them lots of questions and they talked 

about the clothing that they were wearing. We 

learnt that the fabric wrapped around Wilf’s legs 

was called putties and were used to provide       

support when walking and protect against harsh 

weather conditions. 


